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1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Regulatory Law Department
January 16, 2004
Via E-Mail and Overnight Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-033044 - Triennial Review 


Replacement Testimony of Rachel Torrence

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please find enclosed an original and 14 copies of the following:

Revised Direct Testimony of Rachel Torrence, pages 9 and 10

Revised Highly Confidential Exhibit No. RT-4HC

Revised Highly Confidential Exhibit No. RT-8HC

Replacement Highly Confidential Exhibit No. RT-9HC

Redacted Replacement Highly Confidential Exhibit No. RT-9HC

Please note that Highly Confidential Exhibit No. RT-9HC is being submitted as a replacement exhibit.  When we attempted to show the revisions in legislative style, the document was too difficult to read and understand.  As such, we are replacing the previously submitted Highly Confidential Exhibit No. RT-9HC with the document enclosed for the ease and convenience of the Commission and the parties.

Also, please note that the redacted versions of Highly Confidential Exhibit Nos. RT-4HC and RT-8HC were not impacted by the revisions and are not being resubmitted.

Highly confidential documents are being provided pursuant to the Protective Orders in this proceeding.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/llw

Enclosures

cc:
Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)

